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Alaska SeaLife Center Family  
At the end of the year, the Alaska SeaLife Center was caring for 222 different 
species. This brings our grand total to 4,412 individuals.  
 

Birds 
13 species, 147 individuals 

--Aviary Birds-- 
9  Tufted Puffins           
14  Horned Puffins         
2 Black Oystercatchers  
3 Rhinoceros Auklets  
14 Red-legged Kittiwakes  
6 King Eiders         
4 Long-tailed Ducks  
2 Harlequin Ducks  
4 Pigeon Guillemots  
2 Smews  
7 Common Murres           
 --Research Birds-- 
18 Spectacled Eiders  
62 {ǘŜƭƭŜǊΩǎ 9ƛŘŜǊǎ  
 

Mammals 
4 species, 17 individuals 
4  Steller Sea Lions 
5 Northern Sea Otters 
4 Spotted Seals 
4 Ringed Seals 
 

Fish 
82 species, 1,560 individuals 
 

Invertebrates  
123 species, 2,688 individuals 

  



 

Stories ð Highlighting 2019 

 

This photo of Dutch was taken in January 2019.  Dutch is one of the four ringed seals part of an 
ongoing Ice Seal Research Program at the Center in partnership with the Long Marine 
Laboratory of University of California, Santa Cruz. Ringed seals are a species of ice seal that 
inhabit the Arctic. Concern about depleting sea ice has ignited our research on this little known 
species. Our team is trying to answer the question, άƘƻǿ ƳǳŎƘ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ ŘƻŜǎ ƛǘ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀƴ ƛŎŜ 
ǎŜŀƭΚέ 
 
 
 
 

  



In February, the Alaska SeaLife Center hosted its annual Alaska Marine Gala, which included 
various fundraising elements such as a giving challenge, a live auction, a silent auction, and 
raffles and games throughout the evening.  Proceeds helped to ensure the ASLC continues to 
carry out mission related initiatives in research, education, and response capacities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



Throughout the year, the Alaska SeaLife Center participated in the conservation efforts such as 
National Skip the Straw Day, Plastic Free EcoChallenge, and World Oceans Day, encouraging our 
staff and the public to pledge to take steps to become educated on the dangers of single-use 
plastics in our oceans.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

In April, 2019 a one-week-old female bearded seal pup was rescued in Shaktoolik with the help 
of local children. Later named Saktuliq, this originally underweight seal spent the summer at the 
Center rehabilitating and gaining weight. Deemed non-releasable by the federal government, in 
August she found a new home at the Long Marine Laboratory at the University of California, 
Santa Cruz (UCSC), having traveled about 2700 miles from her rescue location. Saktuliq is now 
participating in an ice seal research program that is a collaboration between Dr. Colleen 
Reichmuth, UCSC and ASLC. 
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In May, the Alaska SeaLife Center hosted its first annual Wine by the Water, a fundraiser where 
guests tasted custom wine paired with appetizers prepared by local chefs while learning about 
puffins, sea otters, Steller sea lions, Giant Pacific octopus, and current research programs at the 
Center.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  


